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Notice of Cancellation of Financial Results Briefing for FY 3/2020 and 
Postponement of Announcement of New Medium-term Management Plan 
 

 
In light of the growing number of new coronavirus disease infections (hereinafter, “COVID-19 

infections”) and consideration for the safety and security of participants and relevant personnel, NISSO 

CORPORATION (hereinafter, the "Company") hereby announces that it has decided to cancel the 

Financial Results Briefing for the Fiscal Year Ended March 31, 2020 (for institutional investors and 

analysts), that was scheduled to be held on May 15, 2020. 

 

The Company extends its sincerest apologies for any inconvenience it may cause to all those who had 

planned to attend the Financial Results Briefing. 

 The materials related to the explanation of the Company's financial results are scheduled to be posted 
on its website (http://www.nisso.co.jp/en/) at 15:00 on May 12 (Tuesday), the same date as the 
announcement of the Summary of Consolidated Financial Results. 
 
 In addition, the Company has decided to postpone the announcement of the new Medium-term 
Management Plan, which was originally scheduled for May 12, since it has been deemed necessary to 
reexamine the plan in light of the spread of the COVID-19 infections. The date and method of 
announcement after the postponement will be announced as soon as they are decided. 
 Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
 
 
 

 


